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PLEASE RECONSIDER AND SEND TO ALL PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBERS

Regardless of the recent city planning commission's recommendation of the Banning
Lewis Village A, please reconsider and do not approve only single-family homes.

We completely agree with Commissioner McMurray regarding the requirement for
"long-term planning goals for housing diversity.” Without diversity, our city will not
prosper.

Please stick with what the property was intended for, “high-density residential
housing” and apartments.

Dave and Linda Frank
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